


I OPPOSE  THE  "WIPP  FOREVER"  PLANS!

By  federal  law,  agreements  with  New  Mexico,  and  the WnPP Permit,  the

dump  is for  a limited'amount  of  defense  transuranic  waste  and a limited

lifetime,  as there  are to be other  repositories  in  other  states.  Instead,  the

Department  of  Energy  (DOE)  plans  to operate  WIPP  indefinitely  for

much  additional  waste  and  not  develop  any  other  repositories-

NO  WIPP  EXPANSION!

I oppose  the new  shaft  Permit  Modification  Request,  which  is part  of  the

plan  to keep  WIPP  open  indefinitely  and  to allow  more  waste.  The

expansion  is contrary  to legal  requirements  and  endangers  public  health

and  the  environment,  so NMED  must  deny  the  request.
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